
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

Friendship Week and Children in Need at Cypress Primary 

 

Next week is Friendship Week and our theme this year is ‘Let’s be kind to ourselves and each 
other’.  On Monday 14th November, the children will have a special assembly introducing 
Friendship Week.  During the week, staff will be celebrating and rewarding random acts of 
kindness.  We will also be setting up compliments boxes.  Children can write something another 
child has said or done that has been kind and these will be shared at the end of the day.  During 
circle time, we will be thinking about how to play games that encourage kindness and friendship. 
At the end of each day, classes will also identify a ‘Friend of the Day’.  A member of the class who 
has displayed excellent friendship skills.   

 

Tuesday 15th November – Odd Sock Day 

On Tuesday 15th November, children are encouraged to wear odd socks to school for the day. This 

will allow us all to celebrate the things that make us unique. 

 

Friday 18th November- Children in Need Mufti Day 

Our Friendship week will culminate with our Children in Need Mufti Day.  We are asking children to 
bring £1 to donate.  The theme this year is ‘wear bright colours’.  Put together the brightest outfit 

you can from your clothes at home! 

 

We are looking forward to a fantastic Friendship Week. 

 

 

                 Ms Binks 

Deputy Head of Upper School 

 


